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Congratulations to our P.S.S.A Teams 
Last Tuesday our netball team travelled to Tullamore to play 
against Nyngan Public School. Our team played well both in 
their attacking and defensive game and as a result won 19-
8. All students showed outstanding sportsmanship and 
encouragement towards each other. They will now play 
Cobar in the 3rd round, next Thursday 25th May in Lake 
Cargelligo. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Friday, both the boys and girls basketball teams played 
West Wyalong Public School. The boys took the court first 
and played well as a team. The boys demonstrated 
outstanding sportsmanship, especially towards our Year 2 
boys, Nate and Dusty, who were recruited to the team last 
minute and up against Year sixers. All the boys continued to 
try their best until the final whistle. Congratulations to West 
Wyalong Public School who came away with the win 65- 35 
and best of luck in the coming rounds. 
 
Our girls’ team showed great speed, fitness and agility in 
their game. They played a strong defensive game, resulting 
in plenty of turn-overs. The girls eventually won the game 
31-16.  We will now play either Forbes or Blayney later this 
term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Check-Ins 
Next week, Year 4 and 6 will be completing their reading and 
numeracy check-in. These assessments are online and 
consist of between 40 to 50 multiple choice questions. If you 
have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school to discuss them. 
 
Bush Tucker Garden 
Last Friday, Linton from West Wyalong Aboriginal Land 
Council, shared his knowledge on edible plants with our 
students in Kitchen Garden time. This Friday, he will be 
returning to share more knowledge on plants that are used 
for implements. Students will be using this knowledge to 
help plan and design our own bush tucker garden around 
our Yarning Circle.  
 
P&C Ganmain Pie Order 
Reminder that Ganmain pie orders are due back this Friday 
19th May. Pies will arrive the following Friday 26th May. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mini Trampolines 
Mrs Blackwood is looking to borrow 2 mini trampolines for 
the school concert, if you can assist please contact the 
school. 
 
 
 
Positive Detective 
 
 

Last week, one of our positive detectives 
spied Skye for including everyone in games 
and checking in with her peers to see if 
they are OK.  

 
 
 
Have a wonderful week! 
Kylie Taylor        
Principal 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 4 Term 2                       16th May 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Linton from Wyalong Aboriginal Land 

Council Visiting 

19th May 

 

National Simultaneous Storytime 

Wednesday 24th May 2023 

 

PSSA Netball – Lake Cargelligo 

Thursday 25th May 

 

Year 6 transition day @ High School 

Thursday 25th May 

 

District Cross Country – Ungarie 

Friday 26th May 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Week 6 

 

Debate Gala Day 

Wednesday 7th June 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orders are due back 

THIS WEEK 

  NO CANTEEN  
  THIS WEEK! 

Every Wednesday, 
orders due by 

Tuesday 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Family and friends are invited to come and help students 

to design and make their Easter hats at 9:30am.  
Easter hat categories include: 

• Colourful 

• Daintiest 

• Recyclable 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 


